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UL Warns of Unauthorized UL Marks on LED Tube Luminaires  
 

 
NORTHBROOK, IL., (May 31, 2022) - The following is a notification from UL that the LED 
Tube Luminaires identified below bear unauthorized UL Certification Marks for the United 
States and Canada. These Luminaires have not been evaluated by UL to the appropriate 
Safety Standards for the risk of fire, electric shock, or injury to persons, and it is unknown if 
they comply with any safety requirements.  
 
Name of Product:          LED Tube Luminaire 
 
Manufacturer:                Zhongshan Zuodeng Lighting and Electrical Co Ltd 
 
Remedy: UL recommends that this product be removed from service.  
  
Identification on the Products:  
 

The LED Tube Luminaire bears unauthorized UL Certification Marks and the following: 
 
Model: RCL120283524t 
Voltage: 24V 
Wattage: 15 W 
Color: 3000K 
Date: 2018-11-8 
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Known to be distributed and sold by: Lintel Industry Co., Ltd 
 
 
About UL 
UL is a global safety science leader. We deliver testing, inspection and certification 
(TIC), training and advisory services, risk management solutions and essential 
business insights to help our customers, based in more than 100 countries, achieve 
their safety, security and sustainability goals. We believe our deep knowledge of 
products and intelligence across supply chains make us the partner of choice for 
customers with complex challenges. Discover more at UL.com. 
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